

Public Affairs Department
P.O. Box 1989
West Palm Beach, FL 33402-1989
(561) 355-2754
FAX: (561) 355-3819
www.pbcgov.com

Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners

Mary Lou Berger, Mayor

Hal R. Valeche, Vice Mayor

Paulette Burdick

Shelley Vana

Steven L. Abrams

Melissa McKinlay

Priscilla A. Taylor

County Administrator

Verdenia C. Baker

"An Equal Opportunity
Affirmative Action Employer"

Electronic Press Release

News Release

For release: July 13, 2016 Contact: Jon MacGillis, (561) 233-5234

Development Review Officer (DRO) Concurrent DRO Review Process Changes

The Zoning Division in coordination with the Development Review Advisory Committee (DRAC) and DRO Agencies has proposed some minor changes to the DRO Concurrent Review in an effort to streamline the process.

These changes will be implemented in July 2016. Staff will update DRO Agencies and Applicants at the July 13, 2016 meeting.

Please review the links below to a summary of the changes and the revised PPM.

- DRO Concurrent Review Process Changes
- PPM ZO-O-041

If you have any questions regarding, please forward them to Jon MacGillis, Zoning Director at imacgill@pbcgov.org or to Wendy Hernandez, Zoning Manger at wnhernan@pbcgov.org